
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 
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Our Membership Drive has begun! Come and 

be involved with your Ashton Area Chamber of 

Commerce! Come and learn the benefits of 

membership and involvement! Membership 

dues are $75/business; $50/non-profit; $25/

individual. 

 

The Ashton Chamber of Commerce Newsletter 

has become a great asset for our community! To 

advertise it costs $20/ad each issue for non-

chamber members or $10/ad each issue for 

chamber members. The Chamber Newsletter is 

printed twice a month, the 1st and 3rd Tues-

days. Information is needed by the Saturday be-

fore. To purchase an ad and get your informa-

tion in on time, please contact Rachel Hatton, 

leave a message at the Chamber office @ 652-

3355, or email your information to our 

     Chamber email @ info@ashtonidaho.com. 

 

The Ashton Area Chamber of Commerce would 

like to send our deepest sympathy and thoughts 

to our Ashton Chief of Police Tom Mattingly 

and his family for the loss of his dear sweet-

heart and their dear mother and grandmother! 

We are so sorry and she will be very missed in 

our community! 

Business Spotlight: 
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Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Community Calendar 

Jan 20—Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Jan. 22—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

Every Thursday the American Dog Derby Commit-
tee is meeting @ 7pm to plan for the Dog Derby 
this year. The races are scheduled to be Feb. 14th 
& 15th. Any volunteers are welcome to join them 
at the Senior’s Citizens for their meetings!  

 
 

**The next newsletter will come out on Feb. 4th.  
Please have information to the Chamber by the Satur-

day before. Thank you! 

State of the City Address given January 8, 2014: 
 

As I think of this past year and what has transpired, I think of all the people 
who have helped make all of this happen. I want to thank them for their dili-

gence in sticking to the goals we had set for 2013.  
 

The completions of our water project including street repairs will be a great 

asset and future for our citizens.  
Upon the completion of the construction, the streets were crack sealed and 

then about 1/3 of the streets were chip sealed. This has been a commitment 

to keep the City Streets in good condition. 
The summer was busy. The Park and Swimming Pool were used to the 

maximum. It was a great summer. We are hoping to raise enough money to 

heat our pool with solar power. It is going to save the City a lot of money. 
The Ashton Urban Renewal Agency amended the original district and 

added a second district after two years of working on the plans. These plans 

will give them room to improve our City in a positive way.  
The Ashton Archive is moving the right way and we still will not forget all 

those who have given their time and talents in its continued success. 

The Planning and Zoning Commission has updated the development code 
including work on the sigh portion.  

Ashton is cleaning up and I personally want to thank our citizens for their 

positive response and making Ashton a better place to live. 
 

Last year I spoke about not looking in the rear view mirror but looking ahead 
through the windshield. I will take just a moment to look back to thank our 

outgoing Council members; Stacey Dexter and Brad Rankin. The City will 

miss their time and input. Now looking forward, we are happy to work with 
new Council members Becky Harrigfeld and Tadd Atchley who I’m sure will 

be of great assistance in helping to shape the future of our City, the City of 

Ashton.  
 

In closing I would like to quote Walt Disney who said, “Around here, we don’t 
look backwards for very long...we keep moving forward, opening up new 

doors and doing new things.”                         ~ Mayor Teddy Stronks 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
 

Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  
 

11am-8pm Mon.-Thurs. & 9am-9pm Fri.-Sat. 
 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
 

Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Located in the front of the Chocolate Moose is a full 
service Floral & Gift Shop and a Greenhouse! Specializ-
ing in flowers for funerals, weddings, dances, and every-
day special occasions. Owner Rebecca Siddoway is 
excited to extend her business from Teton to Ashton 
and serve our community with her talented green thumb! 

She also delivers your order for special occasions like birthdays, anniversaries, funerals, or 
just thinking about you.. Give her a call at 652-5000 and place your order today! 

We encourage all to continually support our 

Ashton Businesses!! 

Good Luck to our students with their 

studies and activities this winter!  

Go Huskies! 


